
Make plans to attend this FREE* workshop the day prior to the OPPA Annual Psychiatric Update! 
 

Applying the Integrated Care Approach:  

Practical Skills for the Consulting Psychiatrist and   

Evidence-based Mental Health Delivery in Primary Care Settings  

 

Sat., Mar. 3, 2018 

1 – 5:00 pm 

Hilton Columbus at Easton 

Faculty 

Lori Raney, MD, Chair, APA’s Workgroup on Integrated Care,  

Medical Director, Axis Health System 

 

Mark Duncan, MD 

Assistant Professor, University of Washington 

Target Audience 

Target audiences for this workshop include: family medicine, internal medicine, and specialty 

healthcare professionals, psychiatrists, medical staff, payers, community organizations, and 

government/agencies/departments. ALL are welcome to join this rich innovative discussion! 

Why you should attend 

This workshop provides participants with the practical skills needed to work in collaborative 

care. The course describes the delivery of mental health care in primary care settings with  

a focus on the evidence–base, guiding principles and an introduction to implementation  

strategies. 

Learning Objectives 

At the end of this workshop, participants should be able to: 

• Make the case for integrated behavioral health services in primary care, including  

the evidence for collaborative care; 

• Discuss principles of integrated behavioral health care; 

• Describe the roles in an integrated care team; and 

• Apply a primary care-oriented approach to psychiatric consultation for common  

behavioral health presentations. 

* This workshop is FREE, however, non-OPPA members will be charged a nominal fee of $39 to  

help offset the cost of meeting space and food /beverage. If you attended this workshop in 2017,  

you may or may not wish to attend again this year as the content will primarily be the same.  

The American Psychiatric Association (APA) is accredited by the Accreditation  

Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME) to provide CME for physicians.  

The APA designates this live activity for a maximum of 

4 AMA PRA Category 1 Credits™.   

Physicians should claim only the credit  

commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity. 

 

This workshop made possible with  

a generous contribution by  

American Professional Agency, Inc. 


